
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  
Central Nautical Management  

 
 
 
Announcement No. 24/2023        20 June 2023  
 
Region: The river IJ at Amsterdam, south of the channel 
 
Subject: Announcement of the Decree designating persons authorized to give traffic information and 
traffic instructions to shipping traffic in connection with Diving Operations in the IJ from diving 
support ship Triton 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, announces the following: 
 
In connection with diving operations in the IJ from diving support ship Triton, on-site (mobile) vessel 
traffic services will be deployed. On-site traffic instructions may be given on VHF channel VHF 4 from 
patrol boat "SB07". 
 
The diving operations will take place from 18 September 2023 to 22 September 2023. 
 
https://www.portofamsterdam.com/en/announcement/decree-designating-persons-authorized-
give-traffic-information-and-traffic-0 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692.  
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master,  
 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
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